
Online Lecture  
8:00pm start 
Visitors welcome 

Lee Chapman  

In this guide to Heritage 
Photography Lee will show 
how to set up and recreate 
historic scenes in heritage 

venues – including the 
Severn Valley Railway and 
the RAF Museum – using 
reenactors and props to 
make realistic-looking 
compositions. Lee has held 
workshops at major tourist 
attractions, working with 
living history groups to 
recreate iconic images.  

This talk takes place online 
using the Zoom app. The 
login code will be emailed 
to members. Visitors are 
welcome and entry is free 
(voluntary donations are 
welcome). Please request 
the Zoom code by visiting 
www.hdcc.org.uk/syllabus
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Recreating History Through the Lens
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